
Rules Committee, 

The majority of Oregonians, as well as Americans across the country, are in favor electing our 

president by popular vote. They agree that the Electoral College system is no longer the most 

representative system. Please recognize and respect the idea of Oregon having greater involvement 

in our national elections and support the passage of HB2927. Thank you from myself and my family, 

long-time Oregon residents. 

Bonnie Bailey  
bbaileytennis@gmail.com  
11356 NW Riesling Ct  
Portland, Oregon 97229 
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